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October 21, 1983

K. L. Daughtry

c¢/o Brican Resources
P. 0. Box 795
Vernon, B. C.
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Dear Ken;

Thank you for the visit of your Rabbitt property and for the
data you have sent. We have completed our preliminary review and
although we think the property has exploration merit, we are unable to
make an offer to participate at this time.

Our budgets and projects for 1984 have not vyet been
finalized and the competition for budget dollars is fierce. It is
thus unlikely that we would be able to arrive at a final decision on
participating wuntil January 1984, It would also be necessary to
revisit the property before deciding.

I am returning the data you sent and I will be in touch
should another property visit be necessary. Thank you for bringing
this property to our attention. Best of luck in your exploration

efforts.

Yours truly,
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A. J. Davidson
Senior Exploration Geologist
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